
Good morning,  
 
A quick note to let you know that we will begin employee asymptomatic testing this 
week. Similar to last year, employees are eligible for a weekly COVID-19 test at Health 
Services. This week's appointments are offered on a walk-in basis, located at Health 
Services. 
 
Employee testing hours for the week of 8/30:  

 Tuesday, 8/31:  9-11, 1:30-2:30 
 Wednesday, 9/1: 9-11, 1:30-2:30 

Employees with COVID-19 symptoms should not report to work and should contact 
their primary care provider and/or the Berkshire Health Systems COVID-19 hotline for 
testing guidelines and additional information (855-262-5465). Please do not test on 
campus if you are feeling ill. 
 
We will communicate the testing schedule for the rest of the semester shortly.  Thank 
you to our incomparable team in Health Services for their efforts as we welcome our 
community back to campus this fall! 
 
Have a great beginning to the academic year, 
Gina  
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413.662.5428 
375 Church Street  
North Adams, 
MA 01247 
 


